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DRAFT

Minutes of a meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group held at 7.30pm on Monday 2nd March 2015 
in the Community Room, Cannington Village Hall

Present: 

Members: Sarah Jansons, Alan Beasley (for first 30 mins), Lisa Bullock, Rob Morgan
Chair: Brian Stother
Minute Taker: Sarah Jansons
Apologies

Steve Dart, Ian Dyer, Alex Bullock, Joan Salmon.
Minutes of meetings held on 2nd March 2015
The minutes of this meetings was agreed and signed 
Matters arising (not on the agenda)

Non recorded

Aims and Objectives
The Aims and Objectives drafted by Alex Bullock were discussed at length and the following revised form was agreed;
1. To ensure that Cannington develops at an appropriate rate and scale based on its role and function.

2. To revitalise and enhance existing open spaces and to help facilitate greater public access to the countryside for all.

3. To safeguard the rural characteristics of the approaches to the village

4. To support the delivery of new housing only at a rate which meets the needs and context of Cannington as a Key Rural Settlement.

5. To strengthen the resilience of the existing transport and utility infrastructure networks.

6. To help sustain and improve village facilities for existing and future residents.

7. To protect existing greenspaces, the countryside setting and to support nature conservation.

8. To require all new development to be of the highest design quality and to ensure it respects the existing built form.

Analysis of Consultation data

The spreadsheets pulled together by Alex were tabled. It was agreed that Brian Stother would speak to Joan in respect of merging all of the data.
Review of work schedule

Press on with the analysis.
Budget update and report to Community Development Foundation
Sarah Jansons to speak to Tina Gardener about Mandy’s timesheets (since received)
Brian and Lisa will work out the process and requirements for providing the information to Mandy to begin production.

Jo Widecombe’s email was tabled regarding the changing of Government support and that we may have a new person to assist us rather than Jo. We still have about 6 days or her time that we can use, we assessed that 3 days of this will be required for reviewing the draft plan in May/June and further time for presenting to the Parish Council.

Website competitions
It was agreed to carry this item forward to the next meeting as Joan was not present.
Rob Child’s Letter
The group agreed that this would be incorporated into our analysis as time is not of the essence for comments until the analysis is complete
Any Other Business

Cycle Tracks – Mandy has advised that Cannington to Bridgwater is likely to be 2 to 3 months yet before any plans are available and is dependent on s 106 monies.
Date of next meeting
The next meeting will be held on Monday 16th March 2015. 
The meeting closed at 8 45pm
Signed……………………………………… Date………………………                          
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